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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on January 29, 2021, 
at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom.  

The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the November 20, 2020 meeting. 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the requests to include the following courses in the list of 
courses that satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum: 

Area IV, Humanities and the Arts  
ARST 2205, Introduction to Photography and Image Culture 
 

Dr. William Vencill provided an update on the status of the proposed changes to the General 
Education Core Curriculum from the University System of Georgia.  

The subcommittee discussed potential options for the revised General Education Curriculum at 
the University of Georgia. Finalizing the proposed draft of UGA’s new General Education 
Curriculum will be included as an agenda item at the next subcommittee meeting. 

The next meeting of the General Education Subcommittee is scheduled for February 22, 2021, 
at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:47 a.m. 

 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair  
General Education Subcommittee 


